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       DSHA Community Yard Sale 

Saturday October 27th 

8 AM until 2 PM 

Rain date Sunday October 28th 
 

Notices 

Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 540042, Merritt Island, Fl  32954-0042 

  Website: www.dianashores.com 

Diana Shores Homeowners Association  
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www.dianashores.com 

Annual Meeting  

Merritt Island County Library 

January 28, 2019, 6:30 PM 

Please Attend! 

SHORELINES 

           New Entrance Signs 

 

Thanks to Chris Rose for  

restoring and designing the 

new entrance signs. 

More on Page 2. 
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New Entrance Signs 

         Fa l l  2018  

Miscellaneous FYI 
 

• Boat parade date has been set for December 15, 2018.  Facebook page is 2018 Merritt Island 

Christmas Boat Parade.   

• Please, please pick up after your pets! 

• Brevard County Codes that may be of interest: 

  http://brevardcounty.elaws.us/code/coor 

   Fences - chap 62-2109 

   Garage sales - chap 62-2111 

   Parking - chap 62-2117 

   Boat docks - chap 62-2118 

   Weed growth - chap 114 

• Brevard County is “reactive” to code violations, not “proactive.” 

   Report violations at 321-633-2086 

• Vehicle violations call Sheriff at 321-454-6652 

Some of you may remember the Entrance sign that was 

on the corner of the funeral home property.  That sign 

was two sided.  It has now been separated into two signs 

and restored.  Our own Chris Rose is the artist who de-

signed and conducted the restoration.  This was a time 

consuming operation and Chris donated his time.  Our 

only expense was the expensive paint necessary for a 

long term outside application.  Chris moved to Florida 

with his family in 1972.  They lived on Venus Street 

where they watched Apollo launches from the tar and 

gravel roof.  He stayed in Merritt Island and had various jobs - boat builder, commercial lobster diver, 

butcher.  Then in 1982, he started working at the space center for Boeing.  Chris and his wife Pat 

have lived in Diana Shores on Saturn Street since 1983 and have successfully raised and educated 

three children.  His love for the outdoors shows in his hobbies of fishing, diving, hunting, photog-

raphy and art.  We can all see his artistic talents on the entrance signs.  Chris is now retired after 34 

years, most as the operations manager for the international space station.  He and his wife are now 

free to travel and they are often off on trips. 

   Original Sign 


